
December  class council discussion 

  
We are looking at ways to improve our journey to school. 

What things do the children in your class think would make their 

journey to school safer?  

We think that a zebra crossing needs painting where the cars come out of the Village hall car 

park. 

It isn’t safe to walk from Melbourn using the bridge because it is too narrow and isn’t safe. 

We have to keep a look out because cars might crash into path. 

We would like a cycle path near the bridge so that children who live in Melbourn can cycle to 

school in the summer. 

What do they think is the best bit about their journey to school? 

We like cycling or scooting to school in the summer. 

Children 
How do you 
travel to 
school? 

How would you 
like to travel to 
school? 

Walk 37  41  

Cycle 13  40  

Scooting 14  15  

Public Service Bus 10  19  

Dedicated School Bus   

Park & Stride/Walk 
Drive to school but park at least 5 minutes away 
from school and walking the final part of the 
journey. 

 4  

Car Share 8  16  

Car 75  15  
  



   

Adults 
How do you travel to 
school? 

How would you like to 
travel to school? 

Walk 5  4  

Cycle 1  5  

Park & 
Stride/Walk 

0  0  

Car Share  4  

Car 7  0  

 

  



 


